
YEARBOOK TRIBUTE SUBMISSION 
Parents! You have the opportunity to leave a lasting memory in your senior’s yearbook with a tribute. 

 The Academy of the Canyons Yearbook Staff will be accepting dedications for graduating seniors until 

Thursday, Feb 16, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. 

Since space is limited, we will fill the pages on a first-come, first-served basis. All submissions must 
be complete--photos, desired text, and payment must be turned in at the ​same time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Full Page                     $100.00 

Half Page  $50.00  

Quarter Page                 $25.00  

 

 

If you have any concerns, please contact the yearbook staff by email at aoctributes@gmail.com 


